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B OW L I NG  

NEW BOWLING GREENS 
The Bowling Club Building 

Consent has been lodged with 

Council and on approval will 

set in process when the 

building will be moved. 

The pool fencing around the 

new greens is being installed. 

F OO T B A L L  

 TRAINING LIGHTS 
The Club has secured the 

services of an electrical 

contractor to help with 

improving the training lights at 

the park.  

T E N N I S  

 SUMMER IS HERE 
Tennis is well underway with 

the change in seasons. It is 

hoped that there will be further 

recruitment of members to the 

club. 

HEADING 3 TEXT HERE 

Waihi Sports and Action Trust intends to keep 

all sports clubs based on Morgan Park 

informed of the development works being 

undertaken. 

Thrive Spaces and Places is assisting with 

some of the development works. 
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The Old Toilet Block 
The Hauraki District Council assisted in the removal of this 

toilet block to assist with Waihi Sports and Action Trust’s 

development plans for the Park. 

NEW CROQUET LAWNS 
CROQUET 

W o r k  h a s  r e s u m e d  o n  i r r i g a t i o n  o f  
t h e  l a w n s  a n d  d i s c u s s i o n s  a r e  
b e i n g  h e l d  w i t h  C o u n c i l  t o  a s s i s t  
i n  i m p r o v i n g  a n d  m a i n t a i n i n g  t h e  
l a w n s .  

T h e r e  h a v e  b e e n  s o m e  p o s i t i v e  
d i s c u s s i o n s  b e t w e e n  t h e  c l u b ,  
H a u r a k i  D i s t r i c t  C o u n c i l  a n d  t h e  
W a i h i  S p o r t s  a n d  A c t i o n  T r u s t  i n  
r e s p o n s e  t o  s e e k i n g  f u r t h e r  l a n d  
t o  i n c r e a s e  t h e  s i z e  o f  t h e  u p p e r  
l a w n s .  

   Funding for some of the 

development works will be 

required as plans are 

finalised.      
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SQUASH BUILDING 
SQUASH 

The use by Croquet Club of the lower portion of this building is still under discussion as 
some improvements will be required and this will need extra funds. 

NETBALL 

With the summer season and schools starting it is hoped that this sport will continue 
to see the increase in participation sport 


